PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Wednesday, September 3, 2025

Welcome back to all our students and staff!!!

Additional Supports
e Any students and need and feel that they might benefit from additional support as we transition back to
school are reminded that our school social worker, Erin, is available all day this week in the new
Community Partner Hub beside the main office — please speak with your teacher if you'd like to be
excused, or connect with the office or guidance staff for help at any time.

Observation

e We wish all staff and students who observe Eid-e-Milad-un-Nabi a joyful day of reflection and
remembrance as you honor the life and teachings of the Prophet Muhammad (peace be on him).

Sports

e All girls interested in playing basketball this year, please meet in Gym A/B Thursday, September 41" at
the beginning of lunch for an information meeting.

e Allgirls interested in playing rugby this fall need to come to a meeting TODAY at lunch in room 209. If
you can’t make it, see Ms. Baptie or Ms. Rasmussen for a permission form. First practice is tomorrow
after school. Signed permission forms must be submitted in order to practice.

e Any boys interested in playing rugby this year have a meeting today at the start of lunch in gym AB. All
boys interested in playing rugby must attend today’s meeting to pick up forms.

e New this year — Port Perry will be having a girls’ softball team! Please see Ms. Dwyer in room 171 for a
permission form to attend try-outs. Try-out will start on Monday, September 8th.

e Boys’ volleyball tryouts are Thursday, September 4" after school and Monday, September 8" after
school in Gym A/B. You will need a permission form to tryout so please pick on up outside the Phys Ed.
Office.



